
 

 

06/30/2023 
 
 
Neenah Bland 
Executive Director 
Albany Community Action Partnership (ACAP) 
333 Sheridan Avenue 
Albany, New York 12206 
 
Re: Workforce Reinvestment Program 
 
Dear Ms. Bland: 
 
I am writing to express, Pulse Solutions’ commitment to Albany Community Action Partnership 
(ACAP) and their application for the Workforce Reinvestment Program. ACAP consistently 
demonstrates excellence in the many programs they have established, furthering their mission of 
working in partnership with families and communities to expand opportunities and build stronger 
networks to foster upward economic mobility. 
 
Our vision at Pulse Career Solutions is to be a leading force in transforming lives and communities 
through comprehensive career solutions. We envision a future where individuals from all walks of 
life, especially those in underrepresented communities, have equal access to meaningful 
employment opportunities and career advancement.  
 
Pulse Solutions commits to ACAP’s Workforce Reinvestment Program and will offer support for 
the project by offering vocational trainings and certifications in Phlebotomy and EKG. 
 
Based on our experience, Pulse Solutions believes ACAP will excel at effective and immediate 
response to the economic and social impacts of COVID-19 while simultaneously adapting future 
services to realign to ever-changing community needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Odaysia Burton Garland, RN 

Owner / Pulse Career Solutions   


